From: John M. Bowman <JBowman@elkinskalt.com>

Sent time: 06/01/2020 11:47:39 AM

To: mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject: RE: Comments on DEIR for Hollywood Center (Case No. ENV-2018-2116-EIR)
Hi Mindy,

Could you please confirm receipt of an electronic copy of our comment letter via email on Friday, and of the hard copy by
FedEx this morning?

Thank you.

John

John M. Bowman
jbowman@elkinskalt.com
(310) 746-4409 | (310) 746-4499 |
Elkins Kalt Weintraub Reuben Gartside LLP
10345 W. Olympic Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90064

www.elkinskalt.com

= { ELKINS KALT

From: John M. Bowman

Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 7:48 PM

To: mindy.nguyen@Ilacity.org

Subject: Comments on DEIR for Hollywood Center (Case No. ENV-2018-2116-EIR)

Dear Ms. Nguyen,

Attached please find our letter of today’s date, which is submitted on behalf of our client Ned Pan, Inc. (“Ned Pan”). The letter
and attachments thereto contain Ned Pan’s comments on the above-referenced Draft Environmental Impact Report.

Thank you.

John M. Bowman
jbowman@elkinskalt.com
(310) 746-4409 | (310) 746-4499 |
Elkins Kalt Weintraub Reuben Gartside LLP
10345 W. Olympic Boulevard, Los Angeles, CA 90064

www.elkinskalt.com

= { ELKINS KALT



mailto:jbowman@elkinskalt.com
https://elkinskalt.com/wp-content/uploads/John-M-Bowman.vcf
http://www.elkinskalt.com
mailto:jbowman@elkinskalt.com
https://elkinskalt.com/wp-content/uploads/John-M-Bowman.vcf
http://www.elkinskalt.com

